Dear First Grade Families,

Happy new school year! I have missed everyone and I am excited to be your teacher again. This year will look and feel a little different. Our room will be set up in a new way and we will all be wearing masks. What do your masks look like? My mask has polka dots all over it! Please practice singing the first grade handwashing song below.

We are going to have a fabulous first grade year!

See you soon, Mrs. Spaar

The More We Wash Our Hands
(Tune of: The More We Get Together)

The more we wash our hands
Our hands, our hands
The more we wash our hands
The healthier we'll be
For your friends are my friends,
And my friends are your friends.
The more we wash our hands,
The healthier we'll be!

Mrs. Spaar's First Grade Supply List

ONE pocket folder to hold daily papers

ONE lunch box (if applicable)

ONE small drink/water bottle (morning beverage break)

ONE small drink/water bottle & snack (afternoon snack break)

*Your child should be able to open and close all containers and water bottles independently. Please practice at home.

ONE backpack

ONE complete change of clothes in a bag labeled with your child's name: underwear, socks, sweatpants, t-shirt

TWO water bottles labeled with your child's name

*Please be sure to send enough water to get your child through the day. Water fountains will not be available for use.

TWO favorite books from home to keep at school for the first few weeks.

ONE extra mask in a bag labeled with your child's name